
Parent update Monday 22nd August 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

I hope you and your families are enjoying the holidays and have been 

making the most of the lovely weather (until today)!  We’ve only two 

weeks left until the children are back in school – we are really looking 

forward to seeing everyone! 

  

Classroom Drop-In Y1-6 

We are aware that you send your children in to us every day and that 

you can’t always visualise where they sit, where they put their coats 

etc.  We would like to invite you to come and have a quick look at your 

children’s classroom as follows: 

  

Wednesday 7th September – Parents of Y1, Y4 and Y6, please collect 

your children from inside their classrooms.  All other children to be 

collected from their usual exits.  

  

Thursday 8th September – Parents of Y2, Y3 and Y5, please collect your 

children from inside their classrooms.  All other children to be 

collected from their usual exits. 

  

Please note – these classroom drop-ins are non-essential, if you can’t 

make it, that is fine. 

  

Nursery and Reception parents, we haven’t extended this invitation to 

you, as you drop your children at their classroom doors each day. 

  

Reminders 



Year 6 children must continue to be dropped off and collected at 

hometime by an adult aged 16 or above.  Once the children have settled 

into year 6 we will send out our walking home from school policy and 

agreement for you to sign. 

  

Please don’t buy bags, pencil cases or water bottles for your 

children.  Children are allowed to bring their lunchboxes to school 

(which are kept downstairs) and a flat reading folder.  These are 

available to buy from the school office once school is reopened.  We 

provide water bottles which are washed and refilled daily. 

  

Uniform – please see our uniform policy here.  In particular, please 

remember to buy school shoes (not trainers with a sports logo or 

boots). Some children wear these as they have a diagnosed medical 

need.  If you see someone else’s child in trainers, this could be the 

reason why.  Also, please remember that earrings must be plain round 

studs and that hair colour and/or braids should be a natural colour only. 

  

School and the school office reopen on Monday 

5th September.  Breakfast club opens at 8am, other children are to 

arrive between 8.45 and 8.55am.  

We can’t wait to see you! 

With love and prayers, 

  

Mrs Johnson 

Headteacher 

  

 

http://www.st-johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk/uploads/194/files/uniform%20June%2022.docx

